
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
April 29, 2022 

 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chairwoman       Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations   
U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding in Fiscal Year 2023 for the CHEER Administrative Building Site Plan 
Infrastructure II project. The entity to receive funding for this project is the CHEER, Inc. located 
at 546 South Bedford Street, Georgetown, DE 19947.  
  
The funding for this project will provide essential services for over 300 low-income senior 
citizens—many who rely on CHEER to be able to continue living in their own private homes.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
LISA BLUNT ROCHESTER 
Member of Congress 
 
 
 
 


